MC KOWNVILLE
IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION
MC KOWNVILLE, N. Y.

29 April 1964

¥r. Gordon Robinson
Town Supervisor
Willow Street
Guilderland, N. Y,

Dear Mr. Robinson -

Thanks for your favorable consideration of our request and promptness
in announcing a McKownville Water Advisory Board. 'Be assured we'll not
allow the matter to drag.

To confirm the recent telephone conversation with you, we do request
that you be with us in attendance at the annual McKownville Improvement
Association Meeting. It will be on Tuesday evening, May 19th, at 8:00
o'clock in Christ Lutheran Church on Western Avenue. We feel positive the
members will be pleased to have you present and give a resume report of
principal actions your Board has underway or has taken, and state any
plans you may have - especially as concerns McKownville.

We would be pleased also to have your Planning Board Chairman present
and have him give an up-to-date report of Board activities on near and long
range plans. As you may well know, interest is steadily growing and
questions are becaming more nuserocus. We sincerely hope this opportunity
can be taken for mutual enlightemment and benefit.

So that we may have our notices prepared, I, personally, would ap-
preciate receiving your consent in reply and to know that both of you will
be present. Any requests or information you may wish to advance along ars
welcomed,

G. W. HAMME
Preaident



